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Wednesday 5th June 2024 

 
Dear Parent’s / Carers,   
          

Year 6 NHS Careers Fair 
 

As part of our learning in Year 6, we will be visiting a ‘Careers Fair’ held at Queens Hospital, 
Romford. The visit will be a great opportunity to develop the children’s understanding and 
knowledge of the variety of careers in their local NHS Trust and participate in some exciting 
interactive Medical, Clinical and Healthcare work.  
 
The date of the trip is Wednesday 3rd July 2024.  
 
 
On the day of this school visit, children should arrive at school at the usual time of 08:40am 
in school uniform. Depending on the weather please ensure your child is dressed 
appropriately; including hats/sun cream applied/rain jackets etc.  
We will be taking the bus to Queens Hospital and then walking to the venue, which will be 
during normal school hours.  
Please ensure you provide your child with a healthy snack and bottled water to take on the 
visit. 
 
We will be leaving Henry Green at 11:00am and returning back in time for children to eat a 
later lunch at school at 2:00pm. Due to the time back at school we are asking that you 
please provide a healthy packed lunch on this day.  
 
A packed lunch can be provided by the school if you tick the box below.  
 
There is no cost to this visit. 
 
If you have any questions about the visit, please feel free to speak to your child’s class teacher. 
Please complete the permission form by Friday 28th June 2024.  
 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
Ms Chemma and Ms Moss  
Year 6 Class teachers 

 

 

Learning Together, Learning for Life. 
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